lnt(?rtek Professional Service Industries, Inc.
608 N. Stanton Street, Ripon, Wisconsin 54971

Phone: (920) 745-2200

Fax: (920) 745-2222

October 8, 2021

Mr. Ross Buetow

City of Appleton

100 North Appleton Street
Appleton, Wisconsin 54911

RE: Request to install groundwater monitoring well
306 West Washington Street
Appleton, Wisconsin

Dear Mr. Buetow,

PSI was retained by Gannett Satellite Information Network, LLC, Ms. Kathleen
Hennessey, to do some environmental work for the Crescent Lofts Apartments (306 West
Washington Avenue, Appleton, Wisconsin). We are requesting to perform a monitoring
well installation in the alleyway between the Post Crescent parcel and the Hoersch
Appliances property. The well will be approximately 15 feet deep. We are hoping to
install the well in the next couple weeks, currently proposed for October 18th and take
samples this month and in the winter. We will contact Diggers Hotline prior to drilling.
Attached is a map with the proposed location.

Please don't hesitate to call if you have any questions (920) 745-2200.

Respectfully submitted,
PROFESSIONAL SERVICE INDUSTRIES, INC.

bhvid G872 Roaon g g —

David Egerton Rebecca Zahn Jeffery Fischer
Staff Geologist Project Specialist Branch Manager

www.intertek.com/building m



Paula Vandehey

From: David Egerton <david.egerton@intertek.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 5:48 PM

To: Paula Vandehey

Cc: Ross Buetow

Subject: RE: request to install monitoring well
Attachments: Map for Request to Appleton2.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hi, Paula;

Attached is the new map with the proposed monitoring wells. The contractor says there is about 3 feet between the
building and the sidewalk, so we should be able to install the well in that space.

David Egerton, Staff Geologist
Building & Construction

] |

Mobile +1 509-589-0928
Email david.egerton@intertek.com
www.intertek.com/building

From: Paula Vandehey <Paula.Vandehey@Appleton.org>
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 5:18 PM

To: David Egerton <david.egerton@intertek.com>

Cc: Ross Buetow <Ross.Buetow@Appleton.org>

Subject: [External] Re: request to install monitoring well
No problem. Il wait for updated map.

Paula

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 11, 2021, at 5:15 PM, David Egerton <david.egerton@intertek.com> wrote:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

The DNR actually wants two monitoring wells. There will be another proposed about 50’ to the north
along with the one that | sent to you. | will send you a map with that one on hopefully tomorrow once
approved. Sorry for jumping the gun. Thanks!
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